
DWR will be closed on 26 Feb

To all our clients, kindly note that due to our Annual Stock Take DWR Distribution will be closed on Friday, 
26 February and on Saturday, 27 February.

We would be grateful if you would help us by ensuring all your orders are placed in advanced or collected prior
to 27th February.

We appreciate your support! Thank you very much.
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